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Present: April Bernard, Amy Frappier (scribe), Sarah Goodwin, Samuel Harris, Renée Schapiro, Kelly Sheppard, Peter von Allmen (acting chair),
Absent: Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, William Lewis (chair)
1. Minutes were approved as amended.

2. The joint IPPC-CEPP statement of appreciation to MALS staff for their service was discussed and approved.  

3. The remainder of the meeting was devoted to ongoing discussion of the curriculum reform initiative including the essential work of listening to faculty ideas, adjusting the current curricular model, exploring more “distinctive” alternatives, and communicating effectively with the Faculty and entire Skidmore community about CEPP’s intentions and goals, rationale, recommendations, and possible ramifications of maintaining the status quo.

Respectfully submitted,
Amy Frappier  4/7/15
